







May 27, 2016

VSA Vermont uses the magic of the arts to engage the capabilities and enhance the confidence of children and adults with disabilities.

A Note from the Executive Director: Judy Chalmer



VSA Vermont will bid a fond farewell to Development Director, Marguerite Adelman, upon her retirement May 31, 2016. If you are reading this enewsletter, you are familiar with Marguerite's ability to shine a light on the stories of confidence, capability, and creativity that people experience in VSA Vermont programs. You might not see the magic behind the scenes that Marguerite uses to create

systems that keep track of results and keep us in touch with you and with all those who help the serious work of growing opportunities for joyful self-expression and inclusive community. As VSA Vermont's first fulltime Development Director, Marguerite has brought creativity, a depth and breadth of experience, collaborative leadership, a great smile, and tremendous energy to help move VSA Vermont forward in new initiatives and to sustain our tried and true results-focused programs. I'm sure that you join me in wishing Marguerite happiness and new discovery at retirement.

I'm pleased to announce as well, that Katie Miller will be joining our team as VSA Vermont's new Development Director, on June 1, 2016. After completing an undergraduate degree in the arts at the Rochester Institute of Technology, and a graduate degree in arts and nonprofit management at the Savannah College of Art and Design, Katie returned to Vermont to immerse herself in nonprofit work. Katie will be introducing herself to you in our next enewsletter and we can look forward to the creativity and skill she will bring to her work at VSA Vermont.



At VSA Vermont, Art Beats For All!

Help <u>VSA VT</u> keep great opportunities coming.

Donate online at PayPal!



VSA Vermont is a member of the VSA Affiliate Network, a program of the John F. Kennedy Center for the Performing Arts.

Get social with us!





